
MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL, SURAT 

FOUNDATION SECTION 

FIELD TRIP TO VEER NARMAD LIBRARY 

 

Dear Parent’s, 

We are excited to announce a field trip to the library tomorrow i.e. 23rd 

April 2024, Tuesday. This trip aims to enhance the understanding of the 

resources available to you and to promote a love for reading and research. 

We chose Narmad Library to be the place for our first field trip of the year 

2024-25 as tomorrow is World Book Day and we wanted our children to 

explore the diverse world of books.  

Please find the instructions below: 

 Students of Grade 1 &2 are requested to come in P.E uniform 

(House Uniform) tomorrow. Pre- Primary students will come in 

their regular uniform. 

 Students of Grade 1 &2 are requested to bring books of only first 4 

periods according to Tuesday’s Time- Table. 

 All the students are also requested to carry their water bottle, short 

break tiffin and napkin with them. 

This field trip is a fantastic opportunity for the students to broaden their 

knowledge, discover new books, and develop essential research skills. We 

encourage all students to participate actively and make the most out of 

this experience. 

We look forward to an exciting and enriching trip to the library! 

Regards, 

MLZS-SURAT 


